
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NSW Department of Primary Industries 
Level 11, 323 Castlereagh Street Sydney NSW 2000 

Tel: 02 9934 0805  landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

OUT16/24988 
 
 
Ms Leanne Grove 
Industry, Key Sites  Priority Projects  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Leanne.grove@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Grove 
 

Warehouse and Logistics Hub 5 & 9 Culverston Road, Minto (SSD 7500) 
Comment on the Environmental Impact Statement 

 
I refer to your email dated 10 June 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries in respect 
to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant divisions of DPI. Any further 
referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
The Department has reviewed the Environmental Impact Statement and provides the 
following advice: 
 

 Construction dewatering may require a license from DPI Water. 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mitchell Isaacs 
Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
1/7/2016 
 
 
 


